\" Ore O [ l Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

e 725 Summer Street NE, Suite A

Theodore R. Kulongoski, C.m‘cmor Salem, OR 97301-1271
503-986-0900

FAX 503-986-0904

Preston, Gates & Ellis LLP
Attn: Jeffrey W. Ring

222 SW Columbia St.
Suite 1400

Portland, OR 97201-6632

Dear Mr. Ring,

OWRD staff identified a typographical error in one of the water right documents associated with
the Kernville Gleneden Beach — Lincoln Beach Water District (KGBLB) and Lincoln City 0
Supplemental Settlement Agreement. '

Please note the following error:

Typographical Error #1
Permit 54217 (associated with Lincoln City’s application S-85339)

The point of diversion (Drift Creek, tributary to Siletz Bay) should have been described
by OWRD as being located in township 7 S, instead of township 17 S. This is an obvious
typo (Lincoln City did not apply to have a point of diversion south of Heceta Head).

When Lincoln City submits a claim of beneficial use (COBU) and requests that a certificate be
issued, please identify this error in the COBU. If a certificate can be issued, OWRD will simply
correct the typo at that time. OWRD regularly resolves permit typos in this manner.

I have informed the District #1 Watermaster (Greg Beaman) of this error. In addition, I have
taken steps to correct OWRD’s computer database, and have included a copy this letter in

application file S-85339. I apologize for this error. If you have any questions or concerns,
please contact me at 503-986-0820.

Sincerely,
/s/ Mike Reynolds

Mike Reynolds ;
Protest Program Coordinator



